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 Nadine Hardeman OBJ2015/2263/P 27/05/2015  22:05:59 I am objecting on the grounds that we live in a conservation area and that the metal fire escape will be 

seen from the street and look ugly. It will not be in keeping with the architecture of the surrounding 

houses.

The installation of the staircase will result in a loss of daylight into the alleyway of our  property also a 

loss of daylight into our kitchen. The alleyway is narrow and is therefore already quite dark, so any 

further reduction in light will have a big  impact. The staircase will also result in a loss of privacy as the 

staircase will be positioned adjacent to our kitchen.

I don't understand why a fire escape is required, as there aren't any installed in the surrounding 

properties. The only reason I can think of is whether Vicky is looking to change the house into 2 flats, 

however I couldn't find this in the plans. If the intention is to change the house to 2 flats, I would object 

to this as this would negatively impact parking.
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